
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: Claus, Emily (Consultant)
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2009 3:11 PM
To: Williamson, Alec; Everett, Susan; eric.tweit@seattle.gov; Christina.OClaire@kingcounty.gov; 

Victor Obeso
Cc: Tracie Sunday; Hannah McIntosh; Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant); Grotefendt, Amy 

(Consultant); Turner, Amy (Consultant); VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant)
Subject: FW: North Portal Working Group Meeting - May 7, 2009
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Red
Attachments: AWV_North_Portal_WG_Agenda_50709.pdf; AWV_North_Portal_WG_Logistics_50709.pdf

6/22/2009

All - 
  
Please see the e-mail below that just went to the north portal working group. Please feel free to forward this to 
anyone who may be interested. You will also find the agenda and logistics information for the meeting attached. 
  
Thanks, 
Emily 
 

From: Alaskan Way Viaduct  
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2009 3:03 PM 
To: Alaskan Way Viaduct 
Subject: North Portal Working Group Meeting - May 7, 2009 
 
North Portal Working Group Members, 
  
Thank you again for agreeing to participate in the Alaskan Way Viaduct and Seawall Replacement Program 
north portal working group.  
  
As you may be aware, the Washington State Legislature approved ESSB 5768, which identifies the bored 
tunnel package as the replacement for the Alaskan Way Viaduct.  
  
Your participation in this group will be imperative to our work to move forward and begin construction. 
We are looking forward to hearing your feedback on portal design, transportation, urban design, and other 
features of the program on the north end of the corridor.  
  
The first meeting of the working group will be next Thursday, May 7 from 4 to 6 p.m. in Hall 1 of the 
Labor Temple located at 2800 First Avenue in Belltown. We have attached an agenda for the meeting, 
as well as directions and parking information.  
  
If you have any questions prior to the first meeting, please e-mail the program office at 
viaduct@wsdot.wa.gov or call Emily Claus at 206-267-3841. 
  
Regards, 
  
Ron Paananen, Deputy Administrator 
Urban Corridors Office 



Washington State Department of Transportation 
  
Ron Posthuma, Assistant Director 
King County Department of Transportation 
  
Robert Powers, Deputy Director 
Seattle Department of Transportation 
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